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From: Rachael Osliff 

Sent: 01 March 2017 10:58 

To: Tony Blackburn <Tony.Blackburn@eden.gov.uk> 

Subject: FW: Eden Local Plan Examination - Update on Timescales 

Hello Tony 

As you know we are tracking the Eden LP Examination website carefully in anticipation 
of the Council publishing further information. Despite there being no new information 
published since the letter dated 12 January 2017 an article has appeared in the press 
which relates to Eden’s intention to allocate new sites in Appleby and reduce the 
dwelling yields on the existing proposed allocations. A copy of the article is attached. 

In light of this I was wondering if you have any update with regards to the potential 
publication of this new material and the revised timescales / process for moving 
forward with the Examination. 

Kind regards 

Rachael 

Rachael Osliff 

Planner 

Story Homes Ltd 

Story House, Lords Way, Kingmoor Business Park, Carlisle CA6 4SL 
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